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11th June 2010 
   

Obsolescence of HSDL-3208-002 
Notification Date : 11th June 2010 

   
Dear Customer, 
 
Liteon Technologies regret to announce the obsolescence of the option number 
002 for the HSDL-3208 IRDA Transceiver Product.  
 
For future orders, please continue to purchase your order using the option number 
021 ie HSDL-3208-021 
 
In terms of product performance and quality, there is no difference between the 
HSDL-3208-021 and the HSDL-3208-002 
 
The only difference between these 2 options is the SPI.   
 
The HSDL-3208-002 is for a SPI of 1K units per reel and the HSDL-3208-021 is for 
an SPI of 2.5K units per reel. 
 
We value you as an important customer and we are truly sorry for this unforeseen 
circumstance. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your local 
Lite-On contacts. 
 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
Freddy Ho 
Product Manager 
Optical Communication Solutions S.B.U. 
Infrared Solutions Division 


